
 

 

Circular No (07) for 2019 

Training Workshop on Succession Planning Framework  

To: All Ministries & Federal Entities  

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would 
like to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your 
endeavours. 

Pursuant to the Cabinet Resolution No (5/8 C) of 2018 endorsing the 
implementation of Succession Planning / Core Competency Development  
Framework in the Federal Government, and requiring each federal entity 
to prepare a list of jogs, resources and manpower targeted by the 

framework; and 

In line with the Authority’s efforts to ensure proper implementation of 
human resource systems and its role in monitoring all federal entities’ 
performance regarding Succession Planning / Core Competency 
Development Framework;  

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources has the pleasure 
of inviting you to attend the training workshop on Succession Planning / 
Core Competency Development Framework via HR Management 
Information System (BAYANATI). The event will be held  on Thursday, May 
02, 2019, at 10.00 am, in the Authority’s headquarters in Dubai, Ma’arif 
Hall - 1 st Floor.   

You are, therefore, kindly requested to nominate whoever you deem fit in 
your entity to attend the event at the time shown above and send your 
nominations not later than Tuesday, April 30, 2019. 

Please be assured of the Authority’s assistance and support to your entity 
for the best public interest.   

 

Dr. Abdurahman Al Awar,  

Director General,  

Federal Authority for Government Human Resources  

Issued on: April 11, 2019 

 

 

 


